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Wednesday 1st February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Parents Evening – All Years including Nursery 
 
Tuesday 28th February 2023 15:30-18:00  
Wednesday 1st March 2023  16:30-19:00  
 
This term’s Parents’ Evening will be face to face appointments, and will be on 
Tuesday 28th February or Wednesday 1st March. Appointments will last ten 
minutes. You will be able to book for either appointment date online via our 
website app.  You should all have received previously login details for the 
website/app and password to enable you to login to our booking system.  
 
On the E-Schools app you will find a ‘Parents’Evening’ Tab to book an 
appointment for your child/children. 
 
The booking system will be open to Parent’s on Friday 3rd February at 9am. 
You will not be able to book before this date.  
 
Miss Clarke, our Inclusion Lead, will also be offering appointments on both days. 
These appointments are for parents who have any SEN concerns and/or families 
who have concerns / questions relating to their child’s SEN / EAL. These 
appointments can also be booked via the website app.  
 
During these meetings we will discuss how your child is currently working against 
his/her year group curriculum and set new targets for the term.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms Funmi Alder 
Headteacher 
  


